
From: Mavishna Laumaillet  
Sent: Sunday, June 21, 2020 10:06 AM 
To: Council 
Subject: BC transit in town  

  

I just saw Cathy's message saying to write over here to raise my concerns.   

I do agree with what she said that the buses are running empty and it's true. I have worked 
nights for years in this town and have noticed the low numbers of people (4 people on if not 
less). However, businesses are opening up again with some going back to same late hours as 
before covid-19 and I'm one of th employees who'll be affected by the new bus schedules. It'd 
cost me over $25+ to get home to cheakamus if I were to take a taxi home.   

It'd be nice to just have a meeting with all businesses in town to see what business is open past 
midnight and how many employees have taken the bus in the past or will be taking the bus to 
get home. I have to say this though, if a restaurant closes at 12, the employee can't just leave it 
the way it is and run to get the bus, we still need about an hour ish to clean up and close up 
everything.  

Anyway, I hope the schedule gets reconsidered as we move into phase 3 next week.  

  

Thanks for your consideration.  

  

My address is : 1310 cloudburst drive, whistler V8E0A5.  

 




